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Dear My Fantastic Year 2s, Parents and Carers,

I hope you all had a wonderful Easter and that you had lots of fun with egg hunting, crafting and eating lots of chocolate!  Sophia and Harrison certainly enjoyed themselves with an Easter Egg Hunt at home using some rhyming clues I had written for them.  They now have far too many chocolate eggs to work their way through though!

Now that the Easter holidays are coming to an end, I wanted to write to you all again to let you know about all the new resources and activities you can try at home.  As always, please only do what you can and don’t feel that you need to complete everything.  We all have very different situations at home and here at Stockham we request that you only do what you can, when you can.  

Our topic for Term 5 is ‘Follow the Yellow Brick Road’ and I was really looking forward to reading the story of The Wizard of Oz with you.  If you are able to order yourselves a KS1 copy of the book then Usbourne have published two versions suitable for Year 2 and it would be a lovely story to read whilst you’re all at home.  If this is not possible, you may want to watch the very old but brilliant film!  Or another option you may wish to try is the very simple animation of the story on You Tube.  You could even ask a grown up to draw a story map and tell the story aloud to you in their own words!  Once you have read/listened to/watched the story, there are some character description templates I have added to the website.  There is also a newspaper template for you to write an article about one of the important events from the story, e.g. When Dorothy landed in Oz or when the Wicked Witch of the West was melted.  I have included an example of both a character description and a newspaper article to help you with your own writing.  Be as creative as you like!
For Maths, I have added some more tasks to Mathletics so please try these if you can.  There are also some online lessons and activities linked to the mathematics units we began together before school was closed and there are some we would have begun studying this term too.  You can find these here https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-2/.  I would love for you to try some of these and I really hope you enjoy them.
For grammar, I have added some more challenge mats to practice and consolidate all we have learnt in Year 2 so far.  Furthermore, there is a new Proper Nouns activity that you may wish to try as well.  

Finally, I have also included a map task as we would have been studying the UK in our Geography lessons this term.  Please use online maps to help you or, even better, an Atlas if you have one at home.  

I hope this is all helpful with your Home Learning and, as I have previously mentioned, please do only what you are able to.  Everything I have listed above can be found on the Stockham School website.  Please click on the Home Learning tab followed by Year 2 to find each link.  
If you need to reach me or would like to discuss anything, please email me on office.2583@stockham.oxon.sch.uk and I will reply as soon as I can.  I will also be at school on Wednesday 22nd April so please call me during the day if you would rather talk in person.  The school telephone number is 01235 764407.  I will be calling you all again for another catch up during this week though so please feel free to wait until I contact you if you prefer.  I am really looking forward to talking to you all again as I have really missed seeing everyone and hearing all your news.  
Until then, thinking of you all.  Stay safe and stay well,

From Mrs Mascord
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